
Dexter-Almo Heights Water District + Almo, Kentucky 42020 270-753-91 01 

August 22, 2007 

Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Final documentation for Case #2006-00420 

Dear Mrs. O’Donnell: 

Enclosed is the final documentation you requested for case #2006-00420. Included are 
“as built” plans, a certified statement from our engineer that the construction has been 
satisfactorily completed and a total cost of the project classified into the appropriate 
plant accounts in accordance with the Uniform System of Accounts. 

If you need any further information, please call the office at (270) 753-91 01. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Wyatt 
Office Manager 



Kim H. Batman, P.E.,L.S. 
133 Pine Creek 

278-554-0692 

August 22,2007 

Mr. Charles Hoke 
Chairman of the Board 
Dexter-Almo Water District 
351 Almo Road 
Murray, KY 42020 

Re: Coles Campground 
Water Main Project 

Dear Mr. Hoke: 

Please be advised that to the best of my knowledge, the construction for the above 
referenced project was completed in accordance with the approved plans and 
specifications. 

I f  you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ~$1. 

Professional Engineer 




